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April 11, 2014 
 
 
Becker Parent 
1234 Any Street 
Becker, MN 55308 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
To improve the operating efficiency of our bus service and assure the safety of our students, we are 
updating our transportation data and changing our bus route procedures for next year.  To do so, we are 
asking every family to help.  We would like every parent or guardian of Becker Public School students to 
complete the attached form, which can be submitted to your child’s school or completed online at 
www.becker.k12.mn.us/transportation.  If your child will not be riding the bus for 2014-15, make the 
appropriate designation on the form.  Please submit your form no later than May 15, 2014.   
 
Beginning this fall, each student can select one bus stop for the morning and one for the afternoon.  For 
some households, this will represent a change from the current schedule.  This improvement will make our 
bussing system more efficient and ensure sufficient room for students on every bus.  Furthermore, better 
accountability of our students will increase student safety as we can accurately track which students are on 
which bus for any given day or route. 
 
We will be distributing a bus list before school begins this fall indicating which route your student(s) will 
be on and the approximate pick-up times for each stop.  Thank you for providing us with accurate 
transportation information and your cooperation improve our bus service. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
Dr. Stephen L. Malone    Joe Prom  
Superintendent     Director of Business Services 
 


